Dear Parents/Carers,

This week the children have enjoyed deepening their learning about their topics this term.
Year 6 have been learning about rationing during World War Two and then cooked ‘Spam
Hash’ and ‘cheese and potato dumplings’. Year 5 have created information leaflets about
the three female Tudor Monarchs. Year 4 have been continuing their learning about
mountain ranges across the world. Year 3 have been looking at how earthquakes are
formed and measured. Year 2 have extended their learning about the ‘Race to Space’ and :
have looked at famous astronauts. Year 1 have compared homes in the past and present. b The classes with the ;
Reception have been developing their creative skills by sketching and making bouquets. ‘
Nursery have developed their cooking skills and have made cakes.
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This afternoon, our Year 6 class enjoyed our annual ‘Jobs Fair’ where they got to investigate |
different careers and ask questions about them. We hope that it has given them some i are:

inspiration for the future and that they continue to work hard as they reach for their goals, w

Squirrels (Y2)
Our children showed amazing ‘Riverside Attitude’ this week when we practised our | Foxes (Y4‘)
‘lockdown’. This is something that is practised within the school to ensure the children ' '
know what to do if they ever needed to stay safe in the building, just like when we practise Robins (YR)-

the fire drill to ensure children know how to evacuate safely. They listened carefully and
followed the instructions given by the school staff. We were all very proud of them.

Hope you all have a lovely weekend with your families.

Yours sincerely,

W saal

Helen Robson Upcoming Events:
Head of School

Thursday 23rd March—World

Parents Evening PROUD MOMENT Maths Day

Please do not forget to book Friday 24th March—Kestrels

your parents evening Today Badgers Class shared their assembly with Class Assembly at 8:55am
appointments for the 28th the school. This was focused on our value of Friday 24th March—FoRPS Spring
and 29th March on our online | ‘curiosity’. They highlighted this value through Disco. 3:15-4:15 KS1 and 4:30-
booking system. If you have |1 |1¢ of different curriculum areas and also sang 5:30 KS2 (tickets required)

any problems booking please

speak to the school office. enthusiastically.

Week beginning 27th March—DT

Well done Badgers!

E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org Oféted

01634 338700 Good
Provider




IT 1S OK TO...

% BE YOURSELF .
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